
 
Friday 23rd May 2025 / Dydd Gwener 23 Mai 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer / Annwyl Riant/Gofalwr 
 
End of summer half term 
 
As we reach the end of this half term, I want to take a moment to reflect on what has been a positive and productive few 
weeks at Milford Haven School.  

Firstly, I would like to commend our Year 11 pupils who are currently sitting their GCSE exams. Their conduct has been 
exemplary - calm, focused, and respectful. We are incredibly proud of the maturity and determination they have 
shown. Keep an eye out on our social media for information on our Early Bird Exam Breakfasts and other revision 
opportunities during the half term.  

As we move into the warmer months, we understand the need for pupils to be comfortable in the heat, and our 
summer uniform policy reflects this. Pupils are permitted to wear shorts as part of their summer uniform; however, 
please ensure that these meet our uniform guidelines. Shorts should be plain, smart, and black, with the length 
extending to the individual wearer’s knees to accommodate variations in height.   

We would again like to thank parents/carers for continuing to support and encourage our pupils to follow our  
high expectations and school rules of READY, RESPECT, SAFE. This includes arriving at school on time, wearing  
the correct uniform, being respectful to staff and peers, continuing with positive behaviour and keeping in line  
with our new mobile phone policy that was introduced at the start of the new school year and continues have a  
positive impact on the whole school community. To ensure the health and safety of all our learners, particularly those 
who are asthmatic or have breathing difficulties, we kindly remind you that aerosol cans are not permitted in school. If 
pupils wish to bring antiperspirant, it must be in a roll-on or plastic container to help maintain a safe environment for 
everyone. 
 
Reminder on safeguarding:  
Should you have any concerns regarding safeguarding of pupils during the holidays and wish to report this,  
please contact the Childcare Assessment Team (CCAT) on 01437 - 776444 or 03003 332222 for out of hours.   
Alternatively, please call the police on 101. 
 
You would also be able to report your concern by emailing Milford Haven School via the following email - 
Safeguarding@milfordhavenschool.co.uk. The email address is checked each day. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish you an enjoyable, restful and safe May half term. We look forward to welcoming  
you back for the rest of the summer term.  
 
Yours faithfully / Gyda diolch 

 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​  

Ms C A Morris - Headteacher 

 

https://milfordhavenschool.co.uk/uniform/
https://milfordhavenschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/MHS-Positive-Engagement-Policy-July-2022.docx.pdf
https://milfordhavenschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Mobile-Phone-Policy-2024-Approved-10.7.24.docx-1.pdf
mailto:Safeguarding@milfordhavenschool.co.uk

